Reeelt fReafEmers /UNIVERSITY OF DELHI/gme=
(BTAGRT YIS /SCHOLARSHIP CELL) :?ﬁ@w E

TR W 207, Rl T, T yeratE @, Rodh R, 110007, (qwme: 011—276
Room No.: 207, 2"Floor, New Administrative Block, University of Delhi, Delhi-110007. (Phone: 011-27666861)

The Principal
Zakir Husain Delhi (Evening )
Jawaharlal Nehru Marg,

New Delhi-110002 .

University of Delhi,
New Delhi/ Delhi.

Sir/ Madam,

This is to bring to your kind notice that University has received an e-mail letter dated
26.07.2024 from EdCIL Vidyanjali Foundation regarding launch of “Vidyanjali” Program by Hon’ble
Prime Minister Shri Narendra Modi in September 2021 for supporting various meritorious student
lacking means through “Vidyanjali Scholarship Programme”. (copy enclosed)

In view of above,you are requested to kindly give adequate publicity to this scheme

among the students of your Department/ College by displaying the enclosed letter on your office
notice board and other suitable locations.
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